
I can't recall just how much you wanted to know about the meeting--but this is what we discussed. We 
have raffle tickets for a baby quilt/wall hanging available at both banks or from members. We will sell 
"Save The Chapel" pins and refrigerator maps during and before Summer Celebration. I should have 
those items this weekend. Jody Scroggin has agreed to have them for sale at both of her business 
places. I will also ask maeB and perhaps Salon West Beauty Salon. They should be available on 
Tuesday.  
  
The Chapel will be open to visitors beginning at 12:30 on Saturday. We will have four presentations about 
the history of the Chapel and early Hartley families. Those presentations will be at 1:30 and 2:30 on 
Saturday afternoon.  
  
If there is anything else you would like to know, just ask. 
 


